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For Immediate Release        June 13, 2018 

The Bakersfield Police Department is continuing its investigation into an assault with a firearm which occurred 

on June 3, 2018 in the 2800 Block of Baylor Street.  Investigators are searching for two suspects who were 

involved in the offense.   

                                                                          

Suspect #1: Hispanic male, 20-30 years old, 5’10 / 180 lbs, black hair, brown eyes 

Suspect #2: Hispanic male, 35-45 years old, 5’09, Medium build, bald, brown eyes 

The investigation is ongoing.  Anyone with information regarding this investigation is asked to call Detective 

Rob Robles at (661) 326-3953, or the Bakersfield Police Department at (661) 327-7111. 

 

 

 

You can now send an anonymous tip to the Bakersfield Police Department. Access the “Submit an Anonymous 
Tip” link on the Bakersfield Police Department homepage (www.bakersfieldpd.us) from your computer or internet 
enabled mobile device. The tip, which can include photographs and video, is sent to the police department and 
the sender remains completely anonymous.  The same anonymous information can be sent by accessing 
www.p3tips.com.  
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